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Address: Ras Tanura Street, Doha Al Janubiyah, Dhahran, Kingdom of Saudi Arabia 

Ministry of Education License No. 4382340043 South Doha International School 

Monday 9th March 2020 

Dear Parents, 

 

Re: Distance Learning 

                          
As you know, we have been directed to close the school for the foreseeable by    

the Ministry of Education to keep our children and team safe and well.   

 

The continuation of our children’s education is important to MNS-D and a plan to 

do so will been implemented immediately – your teachers will contact you  

directly with details and on a daily basis with activities for the children to  

complete and return (if applicable).  For the moment, and until we have further in

formation on how long the closure is for, the focus will be on the core subjects:      

English, Maths, Science & Arabic.      Please find attached our ‘Parent Guidelines  

and Procedures’, it is important we work together to achieve these outcomes and

 ensure progress continues. 

 

The team are keen to ensure your child is supported as best as possible so if you   

have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to reach out to them.          

Please note the team will be working school hours: 7:30am – 3:10pm. 

 

Additionally, if you are unsure of your teacher’s email, please contact the 

Relevant Coordinator asap. 

 

Michelle Stevens (FS-Yr1):  michelle.stevens@mnsdhahran.com 

Maggie Sami (Y2-6):  maggie.sami@mnsdhahran.com 

Dr Wafa (LS/SEND): wafa.kadoura@mnsdhahran.com 

Wejdan AlMaayouf:  wejdan.almaayouf@mnsdhahran.com 

 

We will keep you update as quickly as possible via emails and social media: 

please check these daily. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

  
 
Kelly Wilkinson 

Principal 
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